
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Department of Public Works invites all residents of the Town of 
Goffstown to a community forum to discuss the community’s needs relating 
to public works and infrastructure and how the DPW can meet them.  Staff 
will be available to answer questions and listen to any suggestions or public 
comments.  There will be two different evening forums to choose from. 
 
 
 

Tuesday, September 18th at 7 PM at High School Media Center 
 

or 
 

Wednesday, September 26th at 7 PM at Bartlett School 
 

 
The DPW is responsible for roads and drainage, solid waste/recycling 
collection and disposal, cemetery maintenance, fleet maintenance and sewer 
maintenance.  The DPW would like to invite input from the community on 
any of our current programs, any services that members of the community 
think we should pursue; changes that should be considered or perhaps you 
would like to share positive feedback as well. 


